
Submitter: Holly Elesky 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB697 

I Holly Elesky oppose this bill. Responsible young adults should be able to possess 

firearms with specified exceptions especially when it comes to hunting. I know many 

responsible young adults that would like protection while out shed hunting or 

mushroom hunting. 

This bill would hurt our youth.  


